CITY OF R\’/

Federal Way

Public Works Department

33325 8th Avenue South

Federal Way, WA 98003
PW/ENGR

2024 ASPHALT OVERLAY
PROJECT

EN: This is a notice about an upcoming project that may impact you. To view a translated copy of this
document or to obtain more information, visit the project webpage.

SP: Este es un aviso sobre un préximo proyecto que puede afectarle. Para ver una copia traducida de
este documento u obtener mas informacion, visite la pagina web del proyecto.
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VT: Day la théng bao vé mot dw an sép t6i cé thé anh huwdng dén quy vi. D& xem ban dich cla tai liéu
nay hoac dé biét thém thong tin, vui long truy cap trang web clia dy an.

RU: 370 yBEAoMIIeHVe O NPEACTOALLEM NPOEKTE, KOTOPLIN MOXET OKasaTb BUSHWE Ha Bac. Ecnv Bbl
XOTUTE 03HAKOMUTLCS C NEPEBEAEHHON KOMMEN STOTO [JOKYMEHTA WU MOSTYYNTb AOMOSTHUTESbHYIO
MHOopMaLWto, MoceTuTe BeG-CTpaHNLLY NpoekTa.




SCHEDULE:
JULY 2024 TO NOVEMBER 2024*

2 024 AS P H ALT OVE R LAY P ROJ E CT *Subject to change due to weather and/or

www.federalwaywa.gov/page/2024-asphalt-overlay-project unexpected delays.

Construction will be starting soon for this project which includes: Repaving selected streets throughout the City along with
the repair and improvement to curb, sidewalks, and curb ramps to meet the American with Disabilities Act (ADA)
requirements.

The project has multiple locations. Please see the website above for more information.

The City has awarded the construction of the Project to Lakeside Industries Inc.

The project may include construction impacts such as temporary lane closures, driveway closures, & sidewalk closures.

If on-going language assistance is needed throughout the project duration, please contact the City.

For questions or concerns about this project, please contact: Jeff Huynh, Civil Scan QR code
Engineer at jeff.huynh@federalwaywa.gov or (253) 835-2721. to view Project

If your property has multiple residents or tenants (i.e. a business complex or apartments), please Website
distribute copies of this notice or post in a common area such as near the mailboxes in order to
share the news of this upcoming project.




